
Agricultural Day 2022
Titipounamu - Indoor Exhibits

Our theme for Ag Day this year is…

Seasons
We have been very busy in class making all sorts of Seasons art.  These will
be displayed in our class on Ag Day.
 
However, to be prepared for Ag Day there are some things that you are
going to have to start thinking about and practising at home.

The week before Ag Day we will be preparing our indoor exhibits ready for
displaying and judging.  The displays will be in each child’s classroom and
will be judged by independent people.  The exhibits are a big surprise for
you to view at Ag Day on Saturday 1st October.  The classrooms will open
at 11:00am.

You will need to send in some or all of the materials required to make the
following exhibits.  Please clearly name all containers.  It is also helpful if
the children bring their objects for each exhibit in a separate bag or box.  

Miniature Garden We will make the miniature gardens  at school.  The
theme of the miniature gardens is portraying a
season (Summer, Winter, Autumn or Spring).  We will
provide the container and sand.  All you will need to
do is supply the scene materials. Please keep these
as natural as possible e.g. moss, greenery, stones. 
Please bring the materials in on Friday 30th
September. We are going to assemble the miniature
gardens on this day.



Unusual Container
of Weeds:

Please bring an Unusual Container that holds
water.  As there is a shortage of flowers and they
are very expensive we have decided to fill the
container with a weed or succulent arrangement. 
Please bring your container and weeds/
succulents in on Friday 30th September.  We will
assemble the arrangement at school on this day.

Collage Pots: These will be made at school.  Please bring a bunch
of flower weeds for the children to arrange on 
Friday 30th September. 

Cupcakes: The cupcakes will be made at school. Each child will
have four cupcakes, one for each season.

We will provide blue, white, yellow and green icing.  If
you wish to have any other colours please provide
your own.  You will also need to provide any lollies,
biscuits, sprinkles, toppers etc for your designs.  If
you wish to send a picture of your design we will do
our best to assist your child with completing it.

It would be great if you are able to practise your
designs at home.

Please bring your decorations on Thursday 29th
September.

Thank you for your support.  Please let us know if you have any questions.

Warm regards,
Titipounamu Team


